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MEMORANDUM

Date: December 22, 2023
To: Honorable Town Council

From: Melissa Cordeiro
COUNCIL CLERK

Re: Sharon and Warren Wollschlager, 123 Beach Road re
Voter Initiative to enact a proposed ordinance
prohibiting Deer Hunting on Town of Bristol Properties
as follows

"all forms of deer hunting, including but not
limited to bow hunting, on all property owned,
leased or otherwise controlled by the Town of
Bristol is hereby prohibited"

Please be advised that the Board of Canvassers office has
reviewed the petition signatures for the Voter Initiative
to enact a proposed ordinance prohibiting Deer Hunting on
Town of Bristol Properties. The board of Canvassers has
determined that the above-mentioned petition is in receipt
of 190 qualified voters.

Thank you for your attention on this matter. Should you
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my
office.
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